
Dear Friend of the Arts, 
  

We would like to invite you to our upcoming Richards Elementary’s annual 
art show.  Our theme for the show this year is “Soaring in the Arts.”   This 
exhibition will showcase the artwork made by all of our Richarts students 
K4 through 5th grade.  The media presented will range from two 
dimensional painting and drawings to three dimensional clay and paper 
mache.  In addition, there will be a surprise photo opportunity created by 
the 2nd-5th grade students.  
  
Students have been working very hard this year in art class.   Please join 
us to celebrate the arts as well as the talents and creativity of our Richards 
Elementary students! 

  
Sincerely, 
  
Sally Danforth and Andrea Beck 
Richards Elementary Art 
Teachers 
  

 


